
 

   
 

What’s on at the Newbury OSHC – Cowboys and Cowgirls 

Monday Tuesday  Wednesday Thursday Friday 

TEPEE CRAFT 

 
Using paper and your 

imagination to fold 
and construct a tepee 

to take home with 
you. 

SHERIFF STAR 

 

Howdy Partner come 
make yourself a 

sheriff badge to wear 
how creative can you 

be? 

WANTED POSTERS 

How much $$$ will 
be out for your arrest 
and what law have 
you broken. Today 

you can design your 
very own wanted 

poster. 

COWBOY AND 
COWGIRL BOOTS 

Design your very own 
cowboy or cow girl 

boots 
COOKING CLUB: 

SHERIFF SHORTBREAD 
STARS 

CREATE A 
DREAM      

CATCHER  

Create a dream 
catcher to hang at 
home and catch all 

your dream. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENROLMENT AND BOOKINGS 

We always welcome new faces to After School Care! 
Enrolments can be completed online at 

www.afterthebell.com.au or by downloading a paper version, 
or you can pick one up the OSHC room. Should you need 

any assistance with the online process, feel free to call  
9758 6744 and see us and will be happy to help you out with 

the process.  
CONTACTS 

Booking/Cancellation: enrolment@afterthebell.com.au 

OSHC contact number: 0499 991 814 

Program Leader -  Kellie  

 

Junior Leaders 
 

WELL DONE TO ALL STUDENTS 

Community News 
 

Please ensure you remember to bring your hats to BSC/ASC 
(and art smocks on our painting days!!) Some teachers ask 

students to leave their hats in their classrooms, however 
during term 1/4, students are asked to also bring a hat to 

BSC/ASC.  
PROGRAM CONTACT NUMBER: 0499991814  

Joke Of The Week 
 

 

Q.  What is a scarecrow's  

      favourite ice cream? 

A.  STRAWberry!   

  

  

 

 

…it can cost you as little  

as $6.04 per session with  

Government Rebate eligibility! 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a fun filled week in 
After The Bell 

http://www.afterthebell.com.au/

